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Good morning

I am writing to express my opposition in opposition to the Public Health & Other
Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022.

There is absolutely no need to prolong these emergency powers. The COVID-19 crisis is
now behind us, people have mostly complied with the massive government overreach for
two years now. It is time to end them immediately and not continue this tyrannical
insanity.

The government has rolled out the vaccines, people have had ample opportunity to be
vaccinated if they wish. The experience since the vaccine mandate came into effect in
December is a massive surge in cases and so the vaccinr mandate was shown to have been
a completely useless government decree.

So I understand that in the early days of the fog of the pandemic, the government
emergency powers were required, but two years later they cannot be justified.

Please end all emergency powers now.

Regards,

Daniel Torbey
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